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L. G. COLEMAN
GENERAL MANAGER PORTLAND, ME. Sept. 4th 1919

L

My dear Kingj=-

It was with great pleasure I read a few days ago your elec-
tion as leader of the Liberal Party. Flease accept my sincere congratulations.

It does not seem likely that I shall return to Canada perman-
ently, but I certainly do not intend to forego any opportunity to see my old
friends, of whom I count more in Canada than anywhere else, and I trust to have
the pleasure of seeing you and congratulating you in person the next time I come
upe.

Very sincerely yours,

The Hon, W.L.McKenzie-King,
Parliment Bulldings,
otta“’ Cnt.
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